
 

 

 
 
May 3, 2015  
 
St. Marks Sr. Sec. Public School  
C1, Janakpuri Marg , Janakpuri 
New Delhi, India 
 
Attention: Monika Uppal 
 
Dear GVC Students & Teachers, 
 
On behalf of the Give Something Back International Foundation, I wish to express my 
congratulations to all of you on your outstanding achievement in the 2014/15 Global 
Virtual Classroom Website Design Contest.  
 
You and your teammates have been awarded the First Place Prize in the Secondary 
School Category for your website: “Rhyme & Rhythm”. I will be mailing to you the 
award plaque and the monetary award check as recognition of your outstanding 
accomplishments. In addition, we will provide a one-year scholarship in your name to 
educate a disadvantaged student. 
 
Your creativity, collaboration, helping focus, and innovative use of technology have been 
demonstrated in your work and your outstanding website. I hope you enjoyed the 
learning experience as well as the opportunity to work with students from other cultures. 
We are confident that the skills you learned by working together on this project will help 
prepare you to be “Global Citizens” of the world as well as helping develop some of the 
skills you will need in the work places of tomorrow. 
 
Once again, my sincere congratulations and best wishes for your continued success. We 
hope you will continue to participate in the GVC Contest in future years. Click here to 
register for the 2015/16 Contest, or visit the website at: www.VirtualClassroom.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Andrew Ezzell 
President 
GSBI Foundation 
 


